
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

to all the new families that have joined us this term. Please talk to us about 

how your child is settling in. We look forward to any suggestions that may 

help feel more at home. Please remember you will be invited to meet your 

child’s key worker. 

SAFEGUARDING - Documentation you will be expected to sign... 

 TDDN Accident Book 
 Home accident forms (We have to report any burns to MASH and 

seek advice) 
 Behaviour book 
 Safeguarding forms 
 Medication permission slips 
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Please ensure all 

your child’s items 

of clothing are 

labelled. Lots of 

hats, scarves and 

gloves get 

misplaced at this 

time of year. 

 

Toothy Tips: 
Use family toothpaste which 

contains fluoride; this will help 
strengthen tooth tooth enamel (the 

strong outer part of the tooth) to help 
prevent tooth decay. 

 

We hope you managed to welcome in 2021 with your loved ones. We have a 

busy term ahead of us. Your child’s key worker will be working alongside our 

senior staff to put into place next steps to help your children develop. Although 

we have just had parents’ consultation recently, we would be happy to share 

these goals with you towards the end of January.  Please email 

officeadmin@trainingdepot.co.uk and Miss Salma or Miss Shahina can arrange a 

call to the key worker for you. Don’t forget you can share any WOW moments 

with us and your child’s key worker can log these into your child’s learning 

journey.   

Also, lookout for our emails discussing the curriculum and which activities you 

can do at home with your child. We will also be emailing out the EYFS goals for all 

parents, if you have any questions just email or call us. We hope you and your 

children are enjoying the story books that they bought home for Christmas, we 

did manage to get a delivery from Santa, however it was disappointing that the 

children could not see him . 

 

 

 

 

Please could you also ensure 

that all children (regardless 

of toileting abilities) have 

spare clothing. We charge for 

supplies such as nappies / 

wipes / socks etc. 

 

Please add us 

as a friend on 

Facebook to 

keep up to 

date with 

topics, books 

and pictures. 

 

Masks 

To protect our staff, and 

each other, please could 

all adults wear face 

masks when collecting 

their child. 

Thank you 
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Mr David’s Message 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wishing you all a Very Happy New Year in 2021. 

In expressing these good wishes, sent from our whole team to each of you, please accept we all also 

equally wish this hugely troublesome Covid-19 pandemic would very rapidly disappear - having been 

completely defeated. 

This is yet to happen, meaning we must remain extremely vigilant in caring for every precious child in our 

care, offering exactly the same level of quality care to one another.   

Should anyone have specific concerns they wish to share with a member of staff, please approach us using 

our nursery emails, letters, or phone calls to those in the Office. 

Information given in our January newsletter is very helpful, either following a break for holiday or 

especially a new term start.  Any questions, please ask and allow us to help. 

With very best wishes, 

 

January 2021 

From Cubs 

Please provide (and label) your child with coat, hat and 

gloves as the weather is much colder now 

From Tigers  

Please be patient when ringing the Tiger’s doorbell – we 

allow time for your child to put on their coats 

independently 

Please ensure your child is dressed in clothing appropriate 

for the weather, such as coat, hat and gloves 

Please label all of your child’s belongings 

DO NOT bring in toys from home 
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Please Note: Failure to pay your child’s fees may 
result in their place being offered to someone else. 
Fees must be paid on a Monday, or on the first day 

of the month. 
A late fee is charged should you be late to collect 

your child. 

 

Activities in January 
 

Bank Holiday Friday 1st  (No Nursery) 

Term Starts Monday 4th January 2021 

Belly Dancing  

Friday 8th 10.30 - 11.00am 

Friday 15th 10.30 - 11.00am 

Friday 22nd 10.30 - 11.00am 
 

 

FREE 4-week Family Links Parenting Puzzle Course 

  
Running virtually using ZOOM (Links will be given after booking) 
Details: 
 
 Tuesdays - 10am to 11.30am from 12th January to 9th February 
2021 

or 
Thursdays - 10am to 11.30am from 25th February to 25th March 
2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Have you applied for a school for your child? The deadline is the 15th January 

2021. If you need help, please speak to one of our Deputy Managers. For more 

information, please see the following link… 

https://m.luton.gov.uk/Page/Show/Education_and_learning/Schools_a

nd_colleges/School%20admissions/transferring-to-a-new-school-or-

academy/Pages/Starting-school-in-September.aspxx   
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